
 
 
 
 

 
 

1John 3:18 Dear children, let us not love with words or speech but with actions and in truth 

 

 
 

 
St. Peter’s CE Primary School 

Whitefield Road 
Bury 

BL9 9PW 
                                                                                                                      Friday 12th March 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

St. Peter’s Nursery is very lucky to be taking part in a project that is called ‘Talk and Play’. 

I have selected _____________________ to take part in the project with me! 

The project will run for 9 school weeks and aims to help support children’s communication 
and language skills through fun activities, songs and storytimes.  

If you would like to know more about the project then please do not hesitate to talk to me 
or to contact me via Tapestry.  

By creating your own account on the EasyPeasy web-based app you will be able to help 
support and develop your child’s communication and language skills at home too. Please 
see Tapestry for more information on EasyPeasy. 

Thank you as ever for your continued support! 

Miss Tomlins  

 

 

 

   

Hope, Honesty, Compassion 


